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The Calderdale Self-Advocacy Network

In October 6 self-advocates took part in 
Calderdale Clinical Commissioning Group’s 
Engagement Champion training. The training 
lasted for 4 weeks and everyone enjoyed it. 
The self-advocates will now do surveys.

This means they will ask their friends and 
family questions they are given by Calderdale 
Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) about 
things that are happening in their area around 
services. The CCG will then use this information 
as part of their public consultation. The surveys 
will help raise money for the network.

On 3rd December at The Learning Disability 
Partnership Board the Engagement Champions 
were given their certificates for completing 
the training by Megan Vickery, Engagement 
Champion Worker.

Centre at Threeways, Nursery Lane, Ovenden, Halifax HX3 5SX
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The self-advocates enjoyed a very interesting 
tour of the Calderdale Royal Hospital in 
November and had a chance to look at all the 
equipment and machines that they use. They 
would like to thank Amanda McKie and all her 
colleagues for making them all feel so welcome.  
Watch out for their picture in the NHS Trust 
newsletter!

Tel: 0300 012 0416  Email: info@leadthewaycalderdale.org

The Calderdale Self-advocacy Network now has 
a new logo. The group worked together with 
a designer to make the logo until they were 
happy with the final copy.

In the spring the group are hoping to do some 
fundraising for the network by selling raffle 
tickets and having a stall selling donated items.
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This infographic above shows some of the 
other things we do at self-advocacy groups. 
During the last few months members have been 
delivering training, meeting local professionals 
involved in learning disabilities services, 
working to make sure information is accessible 
for people with a learning disability and 
working with other self-advocates across the 
North of England to make changes for people 
with learning disabilities. Come along and find 
out more!
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Be Healthy Group

The Be Healthy group meets once a month to talk 
about things around their health and well-being.  
The people who attend said they would like more 
activities at the group so we will be making some 
changes in the new year. We will be arranging 
cooking sessions, creative colouring, music and 
arts & craft activities so follow us on Twitter and 
Facebook to keep up to date.  

The group will also be holding a Facebook Café 
to give you help and advice on setting up an 
account and keeping safe as well as how to find 
other groups and look at their information.

The Calderdale Self Advocacy Network would 
like to thank Sainsbury’s for their kind gift card 
donation they made to the group in October.

Please give Jackie a ring on 07769 167762 or Janet 
on 07436 102544 if you would like some more 
information about the Be Healthy Group or the 
Calderdale Self Advocacy Network.

You can follow the Calderdale Self-advocacy 
Network on Facebook: Calderdale Self Advocacy 
Network or on Twitter: caldselfadvoc. Both are 
full of useful information and keep you up to 
date with groups running in Calderdale.

Tel: 0300 012 0416  Email: info@leadthewaycalderdale.org
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Community Social Work Event

Lead the Way and Cloverleaf Advocacy were 
invited to attend an event in November from the 
Community Social Work Team, parent carers and 
adults with a learning disability also attended the 
meeting. Social Services are looking at ways to 
make social care more accessible and more 
community based.  

Rob Mitchell, Principal Social Worker for Adult 
Social Care, said “The Community Social Work 
Practice is still in the processes of finalising a 
new building with which to work from. Once 
established we hope to deliver a version of 
community social work which is in full partnership 
with local communities and led by people who use 
the services and social workers. The partnership 
will hopefully feel different to the support that 
we have offered before. We will work from a shop 
front in the centre of Halifax and provide support 
to people in their own community rather than 
from a Council office. We feel that this is a very 
exciting idea and we hope to be able to work with 
our friends in Lead the Way and others to make 
this idea actually happen and begin to make a 
difference in people’s lives. Watch this space!”

The next meeting will be on 11th February 2016, 
9am–12.30pm at Elsie Whiteley’s. Please contact 
Calderdale Council to confirm your attendance.
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Learning Disability Partnership Board

Please visit Calderdale Council website for details 
of the next meeting or you can contact Lead the 
Way for further information.

Finally, the team at Lead the Way would like to 
wish you all a very happy 2016!

Tel: 0300 012 0416  Email: info@leadthewaycalderdale.org



Please give us your feedback…
Overall how useful have you found the Lead the Way Newsletter?

(Please place a tick through the appropriate picture below)

Very Useful! Not Useful!Not Sure

Comments (Please let us know what you found good/bad about our first newsletter)

Registration Form
If you would like to receive future newsletters please fill in the section below and return by 
post or telephone us on the number below.

Name ................................................................................................................................................................................

Address ............................................................................................................................................................................

.............................................................................................................................................................................................

Email ................................................................................................................................................................................

           I am an adult with a Learning Disability

           I am a Carer

           I am a Professional

           I am another interested party (please state)

How would you like the newsletter sending to you:           Post           Email

Lead the Way, Centre at Threeways, Nursery Lane, Ovenden, Halifax HX3 5SX. 0300 012 0416


